October 8, 1996

Ms. Kathleen Cunningham 500 S.E. 49th Avenue Ocala, FL 34471

Dear Ms. Cunningham:

Thank you for your letter received by fax on October 4, 1996.

I understand that one of our Senior Analysts, Joseph Freeman, has spoken with you and informed you of the status of the documents you inquired about. Please let us know if you have any further questions.

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer